
 
                                                                

 

 
 

Friday 11th July 2025 
‘Pride in learning together’ 

               

  
 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

        
          
 

 

  
 

 

                           Last Week’s Attendance 
Y1Dr 97% Expected Attendance 

Rec C, Y4G, Y5C 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y2W, Y4S 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y1Di 93% Risk of under achievement 
Y3Ke 92% Risk of under achievement 
Y6K 91% Risk of under achievement 

Y2B, Y6D 90% Risk of under achievement 

Rec P 89% Serious risk of under achievement 

Y3Kn, Y5K/S 88% Serious risk of under achievement 

Important Dates  
 

 17.07.25 – 23.07.25 – Transition time in school 
 18.07.25 – Reports sent out 
 21.07.25 – Year 6 Prom 
 22.07.25 – Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
 23.07.25 – LAST DAY OF TERM (Normal finish times) 

 08.09.25 – Start of the new school year 
 

Free Breakfast Club 
We continue to offer  
a free breakfast club  
from 8am every  
morning for all children (except 
Nursery).   
 
If possible, we would ask you to 
book your child in beforehand, 
however, we would never turn any 
child away. 
 
If you have any further questions, 
please message Mrs. Lester or call 
into the office to speak to a 
member of the office team. 

SATs Results 
Our Year 6 children received their SATs  
results this week and they have totally  
smashed it. All results for the expected  
levels are above National and we are  
also, above National Greater Depths  
levels in writing, math’s and Greater  
Depth combined. 
 
A huge well done to our Year 6 children and staff who 
supported these amazing outcomes. 
 

Sports Day 
We are so pleased  
with how our  
Sports Day events went today. 
 
Despite the heat, our children (and 
staff and parents) did amazingly 
well. Thank you for supporting our 
afternoon. 

Transition Time 
On Wednesday, next week, your  
child will be spending their last day  
with their current class teacher (Reception – Year 5).   
 
On Thursday morning, all children will go to their current 
class to register and will then spend the rest of the term 
with their new teacher. Children will leave at the end of 
the day from their new class. 
 
New Class Dojo pages will be released on Thursday 
morning for you to see who your child’s new teacher is. 

Ongoing hot weather 
The weather forecast for  
the remainder of the school  
term is set to continue being  
hot. 
 
Please can you make sure you send 
your child to school with a hat/cap, 
a water bottle and sun cream on. 
  

End of Year Reports 
On Friday, next week, your  
child’s report will be sent  
out via ParentMail. The reports are 
timetabled to come to you at 4pm. 
If you have any questions, please 
speak to your child’s class teacher.  


